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Information Requested: 

 
I am a junior doctor currently working in General Adult Psychiatry in North Central London. 

I am in the process of writing a paper with Dr John Tully, a clinical associate professor and 

practicing consultant in Forensic Psychiatry . The paper is about the ethics of using electronic 

monitoring (or 'tagging' devices) in forensic services for patients on leave. 

 

1. I am trying to gauge the number of Medium Secure Units in the UK that have 

implemented electronic monitoring, and wondered whether it is being used at 

Brockfield House?  

 

EPUT does not use electronic tagging of patients within our Medium Secure 

Services at Brockfield House. 
 

 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

